
Dear Colleague  

   

It is my pleasure to draw your attention to the upcoming 15th European Vacuum Congress 

EVC-15, which will held in Geneva from June 17- 22, 2018 at the International Conference 

Center CICG. Specific information is available at the conference's website www.evc15.org. The 

scientific programme will cover the following topical aspects:  

Applied Surface Science  
Biointerfaces  
Electronic Materials and Processing  
Nanotechnology  
Plasma Science and Technique  
Surface Science and Engineering  
Thin Films and Coatings  
Vacuum Science and Technology  
Vacuum in Accelerators 
   

You are cordially invited to take advantage of this opportunity to present your most recent 

results and to meet colleagues from your research field. I believe, when people meet and 

discuss, great insights will happen. So please consider submitting abstracts to this conference 

at https://www.evc15.org/abstracts.html .  

   

Geneva is a very attractive city due to its location at the lake, its historic center and the unique 

international flair. It is conveniently reachable from almost all airports around the world. The 

town is also host to CERN, which will be visited during the conference.  

   

Along with my organizing fellows, I am looking forward to welcoming you in Geneva to EVC-15!  

   

Martin Wüest  

Chairman of EVC-15  
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